
Meeting of the Council, Thursday, 20 September 2018 

 

Petition – Traffic Calming Devices along Eden Park Road and outside Eden 

Park Primary School 

 

We, the residents of Eden Park, Brixham, TQ5 9, petition the town council to install 

traffic calming devices along Eden Park Road and outside Eden Park Primary 

School. 

 

There is insufficient control measures for the amount of school traffic, drivers who 

constantly exceed the speed limit and careless parking which causes blind spots to 

other drivers, not only during the school drop off and pick up times, but after school 

times as well.  There has been a major increase in near misses which could have 

potentially injured or killed pedestrians & damaged private and council property. 

 

We demand that the Town Council fully fund the installation of traffic calming devices 

such as speed humps and double yellow lines to reduce speed and to stop 

dangerous parking in what is classed as a very congested area during the school 

drop off and pick up times and further more, that the school is to accommodate drop 

off and pick up within their own school grounds to ensure a safe environment for all. 

 

Petition Organisers – Mr Mark Hewitt 

Approximately 102 signatures 


